
         

 

September 11, 2018 

 

Tim Mahdiuk 
Director of Community Services 
County of St. Paul #19 
Hand Delivered 
 
Dear Tim: 
 
The Ashmont Legion discussed your letter of August 16th, 2018, at our monthly meeting 
concerning, a community strategy for a working relationship for the Ashmont gazebo with the 
County of St. Paul and the Ironhorse Trail committee. 
 
We agree to assist with community awareness to prevent further vandalism to the facility. We 
will also encourage the support of other community organizations, Ashmont Agricultural 
Society and our local Fire Department volunteers to have additional eyes and ears to prevent 
the reoccurrences of negative activities, as in the past. 
 
The Ashmont Legion does not have any financial commitment to the project or will we 
fundraise for required items for the gazebo. The membership also does not have the 
capabilities to provide manpower assistance toward ongoing maintenance, however 
notification of work bees may have some individuals attend and keep a link with project 
awareness for our membership. 
 
We look forward to your response to the Ashmont Legion membership’s decision. 
 
Linnette Newby 
for 
Ashmont Legion Membership  

 


